
PROVINCIAL CONVENOR REPORT 2020/2021 

2020/21 Season Report  

As everyone knows, the season was an unusual one but thanks to the 

efforts of our great coaches, parents, players and Board members, we did 

manage to get on the ice when possible! 

2021-2022 Season 

We have had a meeting with U10/U12 parents to explain the transition to 
U12 and the distinction between U12A (provincial) and U12R (regional). 
We also discussed the tryout process and coach and player selection 
processes. 
 
We are all looking forward to what we hope will be a somewhat more 
“normal” season in the fall. Since tryouts cannot be held until after Sept. 1, 
2021 at the earliest, the actual playing season will start later but we have 
our fingers crossed for more typical tournaments and game play from at 
least January 1, 2022.  Please get your players registered and watch for 
more news as we get closer to mid-August. 
 
 


